
The  Mathematical  Institute of  the  Faculty of  Science  at  the  University  of  Bonn invites  applications for  a
tenured

Full Professorship (W3) in Pure Mathematics
to be filled as soon as possible.
 
This  professorship  is  of  central  importance  for  mathematics  in  Bonn and especially  for  the  Mathematical
Institute. This chair was held by Friedrich Hirzebruch and then by Werner Müller. Successful candidates (m/f/d)
are expected to be internationally renowned in an area of pure mathematics, complementing and strengthen -
ing the areas represented by the existing research groups.

The successful candidate will be member of the Hausdorff Center for Mathematics, a Cluster of Excellence
funded by the German Science Foundation (DFG), and expected to actively participate in the acquisition of fur-
ther third party research funding. 

Teaching is to be done in German and/or English in all phases of the study programs in mathematics. Therefore
relevant experience in teaching is expected. 

Participation in academic administration is part of the duties. 

Knowledge of German language  is not required.

The general  conditions of employment are according to  §  36 of the Higher Education Act of North Rhine-
Westphalia (Hochschulgesetz des Landes Nordrhein-Westfalen). 

The University of Bonn is committed to diversity and equal opportunity. It is certified as a family-friendly 
University and has a dual career service. It aims to increase the proportion of women in areas where women
are under-represented and to promote their careers in particular. It therefore urges women with relevant 
qualifications  to  apply.  Applications  will  be  handled  in  accordance  with  the  Landesgleichstellungsgesetz 
(State Equality Act). Applications from suitable individuals with a certified serious disability and those of equal
status are particularly welcome.

Applications including CV, publication list, teaching, research statement and certificates should be submitted no
later than November 15, 2020. The committee may also accept, at its discretion, applications beyond this date.

Applications should be sent via email to the Chairman of the Department of Mathematics:

Fachgruppe Mathematik
University Bonn
Endenicher Allee 60 
53115 Bonn
Germany
fgmathe@math.uni-bonn.de


